
 

 

Year 1 Remote Education Timetable | Spring 1 | 2022                    

 

Year One 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Number to 20 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Number to 20 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Number to 20 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Shapes and Patterns 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Shapes and Patterns 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
English 

Honey and Trouble 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

English 
Honey and Trouble 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Honey and Trouble 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Honey and Trouble 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Honey and Trouble 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Music 
Rhythm 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. Have a go 
at creating your own musical 

rhythm! 

Science 
Plants 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

History 
London and the UK 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. Watch the 
video then pause it to follow 

the instructions. Record your 
answers in your Purple Book. 

Art 
Drawing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

PSHE 
Dreams and Goals 

Click on the link to listen to 
the story of The Switch Watch 

with your parent/carer and 
have a go at the activities. 

 

 
Children are expected to read daily using their books or Oxford Owl/Myon accounts.  

 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/numbers-to-20-82de
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/numbers-to-20-82de
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/numbers-to-20-82de
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/shape-and-patterns-8ccf
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/shape-and-patterns-8ccf
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/honey-and-trouble-character-23fa
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/honey-and-trouble-character-23fa
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/honey-and-trouble-character-23fa
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/honey-and-trouble-character-23fa
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/honey-and-trouble-character-23fa
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/rhythm-6740
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/plants-3e9f
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/london-in-the-united-kingdom-shared-with-history-ey-transition-unit-b8a0
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/drawing-c92d
https://families.jigsawpshe.com/stuck-at-home-2/

